To Our Enrolled Families,
PSD Early Childhood Program will continue to offer preschool options to qualified families in phases that mirror the district as health conditions allow.  For some families, in-person instruction may not be a safe option even when the Larimer County Health Department allows for it.  For those families, we are offering PSD Early Childhood Virtual Preschool!  
This option has the following components:
1. It is a school-year- long commitment.  You cannot move back to in-person after you commit to virtual preschool.
2. It will provide a consistent teacher and online community for you and your child.
3. It will use the same research-based curriculum that is used in the classroom and will mirror the instructional components and studies being used in the classroom.
4. Preschool instruction will be provided by a fully state certified Early Childhood Teacher.
5. Instruction will be responsive to each child’s needs and development level.
6. If your child needs a technology device for access, the program can loan one to you for the duration of the school year.
7. In order to access online learning, families will need internet access at their residence. If a family does not have internet service, PSD may be able to help with access. Planning is still underway, and this is not guaranteed.
8. Some supplementary materials to support instructions will be provided.
9. Students will need a designated adult at home to partner with their teacher and support their learning. The time commitment of this partnership will vary based on the age and needs of the child and their readiness for online learning.
10. Our program funding is dependent on students’ regular attendance.

To opt into PSD ECE Virtual email at psdece@psdschools.org  or call 970-490-3204 with the following information by August 8th:
-Parent name
-Child’s name and date of birth
-Email address and/or phone number
An enrollment technician will contact you to answer questions about PSD ECE Virtual Preschool.

